
Virginia Code § 40.1-28.7:9 makes it illegal for employers to discharge or otherwise retaliate 

against an employee because the employee discussed their wage information to other 

employees.  If an employee believes they have been illegally retaliated against for sharing wage 

information, they can file a complaint with the Labor and Employment Division, located here. 

https://www.doli.virginia.gov/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Statement-of-Complaint-Wage-Sharing-Retaliation-Form.pdf

